
MEMO: NOTE TO VOLLEYBALL COACHES 
DATE: SEPTEMBER 11TH, 2025 

Reminders 

1.  Lines personnel switch sides after each set
 
2.  Visiting Team calls coin toss at beginning of match.  If match goes to a 3rd set, Home 
Team calls coin toss.
 
3.  Varsity and Senior Girls - are allowed 6 minutes to warm up SEPARATELY with 
Visiting Team going first then the Home Team. The 6 minute clock will start after 
ground rules.  Each team may use the 6 minutes as they wish.
 
4.  ALL JV TEAMS WARM UP SIMULTANEOUSLY.  Check with coaches during 
ground rules to see if their team "hits" during warm ups.  If so, the official(s) will advise 
the JV Teams when to "hit" and when to serve.  General rule of thumb is, 2 minutes 
general warm up, 2 minutes hitting and 2 minutes service.  If they do not hit, then split 
time at 3 for general warm up and 3 for serving. 
 
5.  All Varsity Teams are permitted to use a Libero; JV is NOT PERMITTED TO USE 
LIBERO.
 
6.  If a Libero is used, there MUST be a Libero Tracker.  No Libero Tracker - you cannot 
use a Libero. Libero tracker must be at the scorer's table. Please keep in mind, it is 
highly recommended that if both teams are using a Libero, then each team have their 
own tracker.  Normally, the tracker should be supplied by the Host School; however, if 
the host school does not use a Libero player, then the Libero tracker shall be supplied 
by the visiting school in order for the Libero to be used in a match.  
 
7.  Libero Player must have different color shirt - no pinnies
 
8.  Reminder that back row players may not participate in a Block and may not attack 
the ball on or in front of the attack line when the ball is above the height of the net. (This 
was explained to coach/players on Saturday during a Varsity match and explained to 
the same coach/players again on Sunday by DVOA officials).  This needs to be covered 
during their practices as we do not have enough time during the match to keep 
explaining it.  We continued to call the violation when it occurred.
 
9.  Coaches need to make sure their players know what overlapping is and ensure that 
the CB does not overlap the RB and LB during a serve.  Also need to remind coaches 
that when a setter is in the back row they cannot overlap the front row at point of serve.  
(This was explained to coach/players on Saturday and explained to the same coach/
players again on Sunday by DVOA officials).  We continued to call the violation when it 
occurred.


